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Comments: Please do not log the old growth forest that is the Telephone Gap Project.  This logging project

counters all that VT has been doing to protect our environment.  It will destroy an irreplaceable, interconnected

micro environment of trees and habitat for birds and wildlife.  There is absolutely no need or reason to do this.  

 

 


